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Toilet Twinning Fundraising.
Otterton Primary School you are INCREDIBLE! We are still
collecting and counting the money raised but so far the
total is over £1200, we are absolutely blown away by the
support you have shown for this charity, THANK YOU!

Coming up this half term...

Y6 Bikeability - 28th June-2nd July
Bikeability for the Year 6 children will take place next
week, please ensure they have everything that they need
in school from Monday morning.

Sports Day - Wednesday 30th June 
Sports Day this year will take place during the morning
of the 30th June. We understand your disappointment
about parents not being able to attend but please be
assured that the children will have lots of fun and will be
supported by their teachers, friends and classmates. We
will take lots of photographs and these will be posted on
our Facebook page by the end of the school day.  Please
make sure your child brings a packed lunch and a drink,
has had suncream applied and wears a sun hat. 

School Meals
From September the charge for school meals will increase
to £2.50

Mr Summerhayes and Miss Foweraker
Next week we say goodbye to Mr Summerhayes who has
been working as a TA in Otters Class and Miss Foweraker
who has been with us on her final placement as a student
teacher, working in Kingfishers Class. We would like to
thank them for all their hard work and wish them the best
of luck in the next stage of their careers.

Foundation Stage Unit
Applications for places at our Foundation Stage Unit are
now being taken, please contact the office for an
application form. 

School Reports 
Your child's school report will come out during the week of
the 12th July. 

Breakfast and After School Clubs
Early Morning Club runs Monday to Friday from 8am and 
After School Club is on a Tuesday, Wednesday and
Thursday from 3pm until 5pm. 
Please could places for both clubs be made by emailing the
office and booked by Friday lunchtime for the following
week to ensure adequate staffing. It may be possible to take
shorter notice bookings but these cannot be guaranteed. 

Childcare Vouchers
We can now accept Computershare and Edenred Childcare
Vouchers and are registered with the Tax Free Childcare
scheme for Early Morning and After School Club. Please
contact the office if you will be using vouchers so payment
can be allocated.

Philippians 4:13

I can do all things through Christ which strengtheneth me.

Trust - Hope - Courage - Thankfulness - Respect - Compassion
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Community Sports Day - 13th July
A fun and action packed day at East
Budleigh Recreation Ground. Please
could all children bring a packed lunch,
if your child is in receipt of income
based Free School Meals then a packed
lunch can be arranged for them. 

End of Term
The last day of term is Friday 23rd July,
we will finish at 2pm

This half term our Value that we will focus on is Courage .


